
Submitter: Kendra Masters 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

The continued assault on our right to bear arms is alarming. The proposed bill is 

unconstitutional at both the State and Federal levels, and is not wanted by the 

majority of our State residents. Legal gun owners are not the problem but they will be 

the ones who pay the price. You represent ALL of Oregon, not just the left, you 

should do the right thing and kill this bill. 


